
Dear Hopewell families,
I hope everyone had a great spring break! We had a
beautiful week at Hopewell. The sun is shining, and we are
starting our last quarter of the year on a great note. 
We will have some Earth Week "challenges" next week to
celebrate Earth Day.  Each day we will have a theme to
go with our activities:
Monday-"Wear BLUE and save water too"
Tuesday-"BEE happy"-Wear your Hopewell Tie-dye shirts
Wednesday-"Waste-free Wednesday"
Thursday-"Be BRIGHT, turn off the light"-wear 
NEON colors
Friday- "Go GREEN" -wear green

 Be sure to check out our upcoming events and
opportunities below. 
Have a fantastic weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Links:

Hopewell Happenings

Breakfast Menu
Lunch Menus

4/14/2023

https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=38938&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/12756


                *See spirit days for next week above*

4/17-New student registration opens for grades 1-12

4/21-PTA Iron Pigs Night

4/24-4/26-3rd-grade PSSA (ELA) 

 4/27-4/28-PSSA make-ups for ELA

Upcoming Events




